

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

April 16, 2014

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:

Abigail Krause, Director of Marketing and Communications 561-1452 ext. 102, Cell: 720-884-6314 akrause@pueblozoo.org

PUEBLO, Colo. – Please join the Pueblo Zoo staff and Board of Directors in welcoming our new General Curator & Conservation Programs Manager – Ashley Bowen. For many in our community, Ashley is a familiar face as she loves talking with zoo guests about the animals in her care. Guests often see her on grounds working with our red pandas or perhaps leading a training session with our lynx. If you've had the pleasure of meeting Ashley at some point over the 10 plus years that she's been working with us, then you know what we all know, that she's a passionate and knowledgeable zoo professional with the creativity, drive and vision to lead our animal care team in to the future. We are thrilled to welcome Ashley in to this new leadership role. Education: Michigan State University – Bachelor of Science in Zoology

#######

The Pueblo Zoo is a not-for-profit organization and is an accredited member of the Associations of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA). Look for the AZA logo whenever you visit a zoo or aquarium as your assurance that you are supporting a facility dedicated to providing excellent care for animals, a great experience for you, and a better future for all living things.

From May 1 to Labor Day, the Zoo is open every day from 9am to 5pm. From Labor Day to May 1, the Zoo is open Mon – Sat 9am – 4 pm; Sunday 12pm – 4pm. For more information, call 561-1452 or visit www.pueblozoo.org. Join us on Facebook.

